
Save the date — Friday, September 27, 2024 
8:30 a.m. - 3 p.m. (In-Person)  |  8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. (Online Live) 
Northwood Technical College, 1019 S. Knowles Ave., New Richmond, WI

Join us for this exciting, informative conference for professional and family caregivers!

18th Annual Regional Caregiver Conference

Registration opens July 15, 2024.  
For more information, scan the QR code or visit 
bit.ly/caregiver_sept2024  

Northwood Tech does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age. The 
following person manages inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: Amanda Gohde, Associate VP; 

1900 College Drive, Rice Lake, WI 54868; Amanda.Gohde@NorthwoodTech.edu; 715.645.7042.

Keynote Speaker:
Karla Hult is the founder of  

So Many Goodbyes  
(somanygoodbyes.com)  
and an award-winning  

journalist, reporter and anchor 
for KARE 11, the NBC affiliate 

in Minneapolis.

Join us for this inspiring event titled “Journey of a Caregiver.” Hosted by 
the Five County Regional Caregiver Coalition, the conference will include 
a Keynote Session, “From the Long Goodbye to So Many Goodbyes,” 
along with other educational sessions covering topics important for 
caregivers and families. There will be snacks, an on-site resource fair, 
and much more. The event will also be offered virtually via Zoom and 
regional watch party locations.


